The Market at Redondo Heights will open Tuesday, July 8, 2025
wuriservice center FQOd Will no longer be available at our current location after June 25, 2025

150 OUR FOOD BANK IS MOVING

Market at Redondo Heights

27614 Pacific Hwy S Federal Way, WA 98003
From MSG turn left onto S. 336" St.
Turn left on to Pacific Hwy S.
Follow Pacific Hwy S. north for about 4 miles
Market at Redondo Heights will be on your right

18,9868 —

Limited parking is available in the lot adjacent to the
food bank, additional ample parking available at the
Park & Ride. Please do not park in resident parking.
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